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1 SEAVIEW TERRACE,
LYTTELTON - LYTTELTON
TENNIS CLUB INCORPORATED
PROPOSED NEW LEASE

The Council has received a request from the Lyttelton
Tennis Club Incorporated for a lease over all those parts
of 1 Seaview Terrace, containing tennis courts and a
clubroom. The endeavor of this lease is to formalise a
long established use of this land for tennis.

This is notice that the Council is considering granting a
lease to the Lyttelton Tennis Club Incorporated, over
approximately 1342 square meters of Part Rural Section
247, Part Section 213, Part Section 214 and Part Section
215 held in the Canterbury Land Registry as a recreation
ground, for a period of up to 33 years, broken into 3 terms
of 11 years each.

To obtain details about the proposed lease, please
contact:

Nick Jenkins

Leasing Consultant

Corporate Support Unit

Christchurch City Council

P.0. Box 73015

Christchurch

Telephone: DDI 941 5060

Email : nick.jenkins@ccc.govt.nz

Any person or organisation wishing to provide comments
in relation to the proposed lease over the land described
in this notice, may do so in writing no later than Sunday
27 January 2013 to the person whose contact details
appear above.
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